
GREEN PURCHASING – DISTRIBUTION VERIFICATION 

 

In July 2012, a Green Purchasing Policy Ordinance was adopted by Council (upload 2) and has been 

distributed to all Department and Division heads, highlighted in their weekly staff meeting agenda, posted 

to the Township website. A reminder memo to Division and Department heads was sent out in July 2012. 

(upload 3, below) 

 

 

 
 

 

 


